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Application submission - rescheduling to an earlier date

Call for applications for admissions to the Bachelor's degree programme in Architettura-
Architecture for a.y. 2023/24

THE RECTOR DECREES

that the opening date for application submission for admissions to the Bachelor's degree
programme in Architettura-Architecture for a.y. 2023/24 has been rescheduled to an earlier
date.

Applications can now be submitted starting from 29t May 2023.
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The English translation of this document is provided as a support to the student community and has
no legal effects.

The Italian version shall constitute the sole authentic text and will be referred to for any legal
matters.
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